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Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 

Newsletter No 2 – 15th September, 2017 

 

RE Inspection 

Your child is today bringing home a paper copy of the RE Inspection report, along with a covering letter.  Please do 

take time to read it. 

A copy will also be posted on the school website. 

 

Catholic Schools’ Pupil Profile 

Two years ago, we began to follow the Catholic Schools’ Pupil Profile. Each half term, we learn about a new pair of 

Values and Virtues, finding out what they mean and trying to be more like them in our everyday lives.  This half term, 

we are learning to be more Eloquent and Truthful.  This means that we will be trying even harder to speak clearly 

and truthfully about ourselves, others, God and what we are learning.  The children have been introduced to these 

values during Key Stage Collective Worship and will learn about them further in class.  From time to time, we will 

reward children with a sticker, if we hear them speaking Eloquently and Truthfully, or their name may appear in the 

newsletter.  Congratulations, this week, to Sadie and Laci in Year 6T who have demonstrated their ability to be both 

Eloquent and Truthful. 

 

Health Education Life Caravan 

The children thoroughly enjoyed visiting the Life Caravan and meeting Harold the Giraffe! 

The sessions developed their thoughts and feelings on many different topics and will not be forgotten. 

 

Walk to School 

Our programme to encourage walking or riding to school continues this year. 

The Walk Once a Week (WOW) programme asks children to walk, ride or Park and Stride at least once a week during 

the month. 

This is recorded and successful children receive a themed badge as a reward. 

To qualify, the children need to have had at least a 10 minute walk.  If you normally come in a car, perhaps you could 

park further away and ‘Park and Stride’. 

 

Family Support at St Wilfrid’s 

Mrs Mason, our new Family Support Worker, would like to invite you to a Coffee Morning on Thursday 21
st
 

September, 2017 at 9.05 am in the school library. 

Come along, have a drink and chat, and see how Mrs Mason might be able to support. 

 

Termly Overview 

The overview of topics and skills to be covered this term by your child’s class is available on a handout which your 

child is bringing home tonight. 

 

Jeans for Genes Day – Friday 22
nd

 September, 2017 

The children are invited to wear jeans next Friday (£1 per family) in support of children who may be disabled or in 

need of care because their GENES do not work properly.  A fault in just one gene might mean that your body might not 

work properly and up to 500,000 children in the UK suffer from a genetic disorder. 
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STAR AWARDS AND MERIT CERTIFICATES THIS WEEK 

 

Nursery Whole class 

Reception AP Whole class 

Reception CT Whole class 

Year 1P Elisha Meskel, Jenson Rushton 

Year 1R Lacey-Mai Woods, Aryan Muhammad 

Year 2M Alexis McCool 

Year 2R Anaie Brookes 

Year 3G Omer Ali, Miley Eaton 

Year 3M Harafa  Faghiri 

Year 4B Martyna Grycz 

Year 4LG Luke Cave 

Year 5F Keisha Chirata, Riley White 

Year 5HH Wiktoria Szymas 

Year 6T Laci Fernandez, Sadie Wellman 

SPORTS  AWARD Kiera Doyle 

Well done everyone!  

 

We have had a super week with more of our new Reception children and Nursery children starting and settling in really 

well. 

 

Have a lovely weekend 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

R. Baker and staff 

 
 

 

 


